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Dear Prayer Partners,

Have you encountered persecution in your neighborhood, workplace, or even within your
own family? How can you find comfort and relief? David in Psalm 25:3-5 tells us, “Yea, let none
that wait on thee be ashamed: let them be ashamed which transgress without cause. Shew
me thy ways, O LORD; teach me thy paths. Lead me in thy truth, and teach me: for thou art the
God of my salvation; on thee do | wait all the day.” David was discouraged by nameless
enemies. Yet his discouragement was met by confident trust and consistent theology. The
Lord is completely trustworthy.

In late 2019 the Covid19 virus spread throughout the world. This was and is not the end of
the world. We all need to step back, take a deep breath, and realize that God is still in control.
It is important not to give up on God when things seem to be all wrong. Sometimes we have to
trust God when we don’t see the benefits, the blessings, and the accompaniments of our faith.

The attendance in many churches has dropped because some members for whatever reason
don’t walk with the Lord. The holiday which marks the resurrection of our Lord falls on April
20t this year and we must never forget that the Great Commission has not changed. We are
still ordered to be ambassadors for the Savior and to go into all the world with the gospel
message. We must be faithful to the ONE who has saved us and sent us to serve and glorify
Him both among the nations and in our neighborhoods. Always remember that we have to
learn to trust God in the dark when there seems to be no clearness and God seems to be
incomprehensible.

Thank you for your prayers and financial support during these difficult times in which we all
live. The Zoom classes will begin on March 18t. Please keep these classes in your prayers.

Wendell Ziens
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Think what we can do together!




